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DATE:
March 20, 2009
TO:
All Holders of Standard Special Provisions



FROM:
Larry Brinck, Standards and Specifications Engineer
SUBJECT:
ARRA Peak Employment Job Creation Reporting Requirements
As of this date, our unit is issuing a new standard special provision, ARRA Peak Employment Job Creation Reporting Requirements.  This new standard special provision is 1 page long, and is dated March 20, 2009.    Effective immediately, this new standard special provision shall be included in projects funded by the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA).  A “revision under ad” is required for projects that have already been advertised
This new standard special provision requires the Contractor and each subcontractor to submit an additional modified Form FHWA 1391 for the week of peak employment on the project, as approved by the Engineer.  The Contractor and his subcontractors have a maximum of 10 working days after the peak employment week to submit the completed forms. 

This special provision will be available at specific locations throughout the CDOT Design Support web site.  For your convenience, this special provision, along with this issuance letter, will be available at one location on the CDOT Construction web page.  Please visit: 
http://www.dot.state.co.us/DesignSupport/Construction/2005SpecsBook/2005index.htm
and click on the hyperlink titled “Recently Issued Special Provisions”.
Those of you who keep a book of standard special provisions should add this new standard special.  We are including a new Index of Standard Special Provisions, dated March 20, 2009, for your reference.
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